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Wow Grade 9s, hasn’t this been a year?!! Where to begin??? 

First, let me state that I am very proud of all of you for handling this COVID-19 

shut down so well. Most of you have been able to keep up with your school work- 

very impressive! Way to go!! This has been quite a ride!! 

Some of you have faced great challenges and personal loss… difficult enough 

when the rest of the world is normal but seemingly insurmountable when 

everything else is falling apart. It may not feel like it, but life will return to some 

level of “okay”, even if it will be very different for you. Remember that we 

teachers are always here for you. Hang in there. We are thinking of you. 

The June 19, 2020 deadline is nearly here so be sure to get any work turned in by 

then. Even if you have work at home that was due in February, I will still take it. 

You have been given a lot of choices: pick things you can do and get to work! 

Don’t wait! 

And follow the news! There is change happening in the world and you are witness 

to it. COVID-19 is one thing but there is a huge (WORLDWIDE!!) anti-racism 

movement afoot now and in the end we will all benefit! If you can’t be a part of it 

at least be a witness! This is history!! 

Please call 204-367-2296 or email me at lclark@sunrisesd.ca if you have any 

questions or need any help. ANYTHING! I am here. 

And most of all take care of yourself. Stay healthy. We need you. 

Mrs. Clark  
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